
J O I N T  P O W E R S  A U T H O R I T Y

The San Francisquito Creek Joint 
Powers Authority (JPA) invites 
residents of Palo Alto, East 
Palo Alto, and Menlo Park to a 
community meeting regarding the 
latest changes to the National 
Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) 
and fl ood insurance rates.  

A new law approved in 2012 
and recently modifi ed makes 
signifi cant changes to fl ood 
insurance rates and policies that 
affect residents and businesses 
in the FEMA-designated 
fl oodplain.  

Visit SFCJPA.ORG for more            
information.

Meeting Details
Date: Wednesday, April 23, 2014
Time: 7:30 p.m.  
Location: 
Palo Alto Council Chambers
250 Hamilton Avenue
Palo Alto, CA 94301
*The meeting will be cablecast    
live on Government Channel 26

Changes in the cost of Flood Insurance: 
How it affects you

Please jo
in us on

April 2
3RD

Edie Lohmann, NFIP Flood Insurance Specialist, will present 
information on the latest legislative changes, how they affect your 
insurance, and answer questions about fl ood insurance, elevation 
certifi cates, and related topics. 


